This meeting was called to order at 7:05pm at the Dummerston Town Office in Dummerston, Vermont.

Members Present: Chair Cindy Jerome, Vice Chair Paul Normandeau, Clerk Kevin Ryan, Shorty Forrett, and Tom Bodett

Also Present: Bob Audette of the Brattleboro Reformer

The Board discussed the damage to private property resulting from the October 9th flooding. Paul relayed that Drew Adams of the Department of Natural Resources will be able to clarify the USDA-NRCS's program for potentially addressing some of the damage. Paul will invite him to the next Board meeting. Shorty moved and Kevin seconded that the Board sign the Letters of Intent for both of the projects that have been approved by the program, and the motion passed unanimously.

Cindy requested that Paul be the contact for the project, and that he contact the appropriate property owners. Paul will fax the signed forms to the State.

There being no further discussion to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.

Approved
TT · · · ·
Cindy Jerome, Chair
Kevin Ryan, Clerk